
 

Coming up next…  
Christmas with the DCC 
Ring in the season with a joyful celebration of song! 

Detroit Concert Choir 

Our New Logo! 
The Detroit Concert Choir has a new 
logo and we are very excited about it! 

We were looking for something modern 
and fresh with movement and color. We 

also wanted something quite different 
than anything out there. 

After some initial discussions,  
Executive Director Christine Rouce  

and Board Member Ashley Heidrich got 
to work on developing a logo… talking 

through ideas over the phone while 
Ashley created designs using colorful 

brushstrokes as her inspiration. 

After a few variations, our logo came 
together as a collaborative effort with 

our Artistic Director, Brandon Johnson, 
our board and staff, and assistance from 

our designer/printer.  

Thank you, Ashley, for sharing your 
talents with us! 

Hello, Friends!  
 

We are pleased you are here with 
us today for our Slavic themed 

concert at the beautiful Sweetest 
Heart of Mary Church!  The 

Detroit Concert Choir has 
enjoyed many wonderful 

concerts here over the last three 
decades and we are so happy to 

be back!   

Make sure to take in all the 

beautiful scenery and sounds 
while you are here!  DCC will 

support the church’s Save our Steeples fund with a portion of today’s 
ticket sales. To learn more or see how you can personally assist 

with preserving this beautiful church, go to the Save Our Steeples 
display by the entrance door or visit the website at 

motherofdivinemercy.org 

Sat. Dec 8  
7:30 pm 

Sun. Dec 9 
3:00 pm 

Sun. Dec 16 
3:00 pm 

Macomb Center for the 

Performing Arts        
44575 Garfield Rd. 

Clinton Twp. 

Good Afternoon!  

F A L L  2 0 1 8  

St. Hugo                   
of the Hills           

2215 Opdyke Rd. 
Bloomfield Hills 

Hello! 

 

Old St. Mary’s         
in Greektown        

646 Monroe Ave.      
Detroit 
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2 

Etiam quis tortor 

Cras mauris lacus, 
eleifend vitae, 
facilisis vitae, 
tempor non, ligula. 

Cum sociis natoque 
penatibus et magnis dis parturient montes, nascetur 
ridiculus mus. Maecenas lobortis. Maecenas leo elit, 
sagittis vitae, mattis id, placerat vel, urna. Aenean 

Joe Wanchik 

Did you know Joe is an original member of the DCC?  He came  
to hear the choir before it was officially the DCC – in 1983 - right 

here in this very church, under the direction of DCC’s founding 
Artistic Director, Gordon Nelson.  Joe was invited to attend the 

concert by a singer he met in the whirlpool at Vic Tanny!  
 
Make a DCC gift in honor of Joe Wanchik or someone else you love. 

 Visit the support section of our website: detroitconcertchoir.org 

DCC President Emeritus & Chairman of Annual Giving               
and….the best ballroom dancer around! 

 
Kroger Community Rewards 
Did you know you can support nonprofit organizations in your community just by shopping 
at Kroger?  It's easy when you enroll in Kroger Community Rewards®!                          
Visit: www.krogercommunityrewards.com                                                                                                         
and select Detroit Performing Artists, Inc. (TT472) 

 

AmazonSmile! Your shopping makes a difference!  
Do your Amazon shopping at smile.amazon.com/ch/38-2788349  
and Amazon donates to Detroit Performing Artists Inc. (Detroit Concert Choir) 

Faces & Places! It’s all about people! 


